
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
We are a Reconciling Congregation! 

 
Connecting with others through Mission, Music and Ministry! 

 
REMINDER: 
We have 4 hearing-enhancing devices that can be used for those that need them.  Please ask in the sound booth 
for help with these. 
 
The parlor is open to hear the worship service every Sunday. 
 
There are large print bulletins, hymnals and supplements in the back of the sanctuary on the table.   You are 
welcome to use them during the service and then return the hymnals to the table after the service. 
 

 

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
 
October 13, 2024  10:00 a.m. 

GATHERING 
 
PRELUDE  Amazing Grace 
  Scott Daniels, David McNulty           
 
WELCOME  
 
INTROIT  Thy Word is a Lamp Unto My Feet 
 
*PEACE 
Leader: May the peace of Jesus Christ be with you. 
People: And also with you. 
 
*OPENING PRAYER (unison) 

 New every morning is your love, great God of light, and all day long you are 
working for good in the world.  Stir up in us the desire to serve you, to live peacefully with 
our neighbors, and to devote each day to your Son, our Savior, Jesus Christ the Lord. 
    
*OPENING HYMN Lord, Speak to Me 463 (large blue book) 
 
TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS  Beth Peterson 

(sung as the children come forward and then leave for Sunday school) 

Response  He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands  

 (Children PreK-K, room 10c, 1st - 5th, room 10b, 6-8th, room 10a may leave for Sunday school.) 



PROCLAMATION OF THE WORD 
 
NEW TESTAMENT 2 Corinthians 9:5-16 (Pew Bible p. 1803) 

  

ANTHEM  The Prayer of St. Francis Rene Clausen 
  
*GOSPEL Matthew 14:13-21 (Pew Bible p. 1520) 

Leader: The word of God for the people of God. 
People: Thanks be to God. 
 
*HYMN  You Are My All in All 3040 (small green book) 
 
SERMON   God on the Move 

Chantel Corrie, Executive Director of Midwest Mission Distribution Center 
 

RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 
Prayer cards are available in the pews.  If you have a special prayer request,  

please write it on the card and place it in the offering baskets at the exits. 

The Lord’s Prayer (unison) 

 Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy will be done on 
earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who 
trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, and the 
power and the glory forever.  Amen. 

 
SENDING FORTH 

 
*HYMN  My Faith Looks Up to Thee 452 (large blue book) 
 
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
OFFERING OUR THANKS AND OURSELVES 

All loose coins and singles in the offering plates will go to Curt’s Cafe. 
 
BENEDICTION  
  
POSTLUDE Break Forth Into Joy J. S. Bach 
 ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
*congregation is invited to stand if it is comfortable to do so 

 
WE WELCOME TODAY TO OUR PULPIT 
Chantel Corrie, Executive Director of Midwest Mission Distribution Center, who has 
coordinated this huge “Meal Pack” Event and has traveled from Springfield, Illinois. 
 
USHER:  Curtis Corbige 
LAY READER:  Diana Berger 
 



COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
THE FLOWER ARRANGEMENT is given by Carol Edwards and Family in loving memory of their husband and 
father, Edwin, whose birthday is today. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TODAY!!  HELP FEED THE HUNGRY-- EXPERIENCE THE JOY OF SERVING OTHERS - SOCIAL HALL 
Midwest Mission Distribution Center (MMDC) is bringing food items for us to pack into 1200 bags that, with water, can be 
nutritious meals for 7200 people!!  (Each Rice Pack feeds 6 people.) The meal packs are sent to 3rd. world countries where 
people have little to no food. Volunteers, ages 5 to 105, join us in the Social Hall for this important mission. Child care 
available.  Donations welcome.  Specially marked plastic bags are available for donations for MMDC. They are on the table 
in back of the sanctuary or at the sign-in table in the social hall. You can fill them with coins, bills, or a check and bring to 
the social hall or put in the collection plates.  Questions, see Ethel Doyle. 
 

IF YOU’D LIKE TO DONATE TO UMCOR TO HELP THOSE DEVASTATED BY RECENT HURRICANES, 
PLEASE INCLUDE ADVANCE #901670-HELENE ON YOUR CHECK! 

 
“AN EVENING IN VENICE” WILL BE HELD IN OUR SOCIAL HALL ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 FROM 6 - 9 PM 
Please join us for this annual silent auction and time to socialize with friends for a delicious dinner prepared by 
our own “Chef” Curtis Corbige.   We will meet in the social hall.  Tickets are only $25 for adults, $60 for families or 
children 12 and under are $10.   A great deal for a fun night of good food, good friends and an opportunity to help 
our church.  Please sign up at the table outside the parlor, or call the church office if you are planning to join us or 
use the QR code to purchase tickets. 
 
JOIN US FOR A GROUP DISCUSSION 
of the book by Bill Eddy, Why We Elect Narcissists and Sociopaths - And How We Can Stop! On Sunday mornings 
in October from 9 - 9:55 am in Pastor Eun-Hye’s office.  We will meet on 10/13, 20 and 27.  The discussion will be 
facilitated by Rev. Monica Isaac, a Deacon in the Northern Illinois Conference, a Licensed Professional Counselor, 
Marriage and Family Therapist and trained mediator.  Discussion will focus on the patterns and psychology of 
historical leaders with narcissistic and sociopathic tendencies including why they behave the way they do, how 
we recognize them, and how we can talk about it in a way that affects change - just come to the pastor’s office. 
 
WE CAN TALK CROSS THE LINES WITH BRAVER ANGELS! 
Braver Angels will come to our church on Sunday, Oct. 20 presenting how we build bridges in families, schools, 
and workplaces with the people who have different opinions.  The presentation will start at 11:15 am in the choir 
room.  Braver Angels is a national movement led by volunteer citizens on a mission to depolarize America’s 
culture.  They are building a working alliance of liberals, conservatives and others to bridge the partisan divide for 
the good of our democratic republic. 
 
ALL SAINTS SUNDAY IS NOVEMBER 3! 
If you have a friend or relative who has passed away since November 5th, 2023 and would like their name included 
in our bulletin insert, please notify the church office by Tuesday, Oct. 29. 
 
PURCHASE YOUR TICKET/S 
for the Women In Faith program by Lynn Rymarz “Barbie’s Creation” being held in our social hall on Saturday, 
November 2 at 10 am.   The tickets for the light brunch are $20 ($25 at the door) and $10 for children and can be 
purchased in the social hall after worship or in the church office during the week. 
 
NOVEMBER BOOK CLUB 
We will be discussing “Prequel” by Rachel Madow.  Come join us for this lively discussion group on Tuesday, 
November 12th at 7 pm in the parlor (date changed due to Election Day on 11/5).  Everyone is encouraged to join.  
 
WHOSE BIRTHDAY IS IT, ANYWAY? GIFT PROGRAM WILL BE COMING SOON! 
You will have a chance to sign up to purchase a gift for those less fortunate than us beginning Nov. 3.  We will 
have names from Inspired Youth Tutoring (grade and middle school), Methodist Youth Services (high school), 



Glenview Terrace (seniors); and toys for Olivet UMC.  We’ll have both in person sign ups and the use of Sign-Up 
Genius. 
 
LOOSE COINS AND SINGLES IN THE OFFERING PLATES WILL GO TO CURT’S CAFE. 
Curt’s Café offers a much needed program for at risk or formerly incarcerated youth.  At Curt’s they are taught 
marketable skills and assisted in finding employment.  They support the students by introducing them to four 
disciplines:  life skills, intellectual skills, food service skills, and experiential skills.  These taught skills direct the 
youth on a secure and productive future.  It costs more to send a teenager to a correctional institution than it does 
to put them through Northwestern.  For over 10 years they have maintained a 5% recidivism rate while the 
national average is 85%.  Curt’s Café would love for you to eat in one of their cafes in either Evanston or Highland 
Park.  They serve breakfast and lunch.  Why not try both locations?  You can also click the QR Code and choose the 
“Loose Coins” tab. 
 
CONTACTLESS DONATIONS 

Use your smartphone camera or QR reader app to quickly and safely make your donation to 
GUMC.  With one quick scan, you can send in a one-time donation or schedule recurring 
donations.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 
THIS WEEK: October 13 - October 20, 2024 
Today: 11 am “Meal Pack” event, social hall 
Monday: 7 pm Eve Circle, parlor  -  program by Cindy Applebee 
Tuesday: 10 am Staff meeting, pastor’s office 
 7 pm District 34 Caucus, social hall 
Wednesday: 10 am Adult Bible Study, choir room 
 7 pm Sanctuary Choir rehearsal, choir room 
Saturday: 6 pm “Evening In Venice” Fundraising Dinner, social hall 
    
Next Sunday:        
 9 am Discussion Group, pastor’s office 
 9 am Bell Choir rehearsal, sanctuary                                
 10 am Worship, Confirmation and Sunday school 
 11 am Fellowship, parlor 
 11:15 am “Braver Angels”, choir room 
   
 
STAFF: 
Rev. Dr. Eun-Hye Choi, Senior Pastor, email:  echoi@glenviewumc.org 
Cindy Applebee, Director of Music, email: capplebee@glenviewumc.org 
Beth and Greg Peterson, Directors of Children, Family and Youth Ministries, email: petersons@glenviewumc.org 
Susanne Rudolph and Maddie Peterson, Sunday school, email: sundayschool@glenviewumc.org 
Michel Agriopoulos, Facilities Manager, email:  m.agriopoulos@comcast.net 
Joanne Richter, Lay Leader 
Doris Stengl, Administrative Assistant, email:  office@glenviewumc.org 
Janet Ferrone, Director of Communications, email:  jferrone@glenviewumc.org 
Office, email:  office@glenviewumc.org - 847-729-1015 - Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs 10 am - 2 pm 

 
Glenview United Methodist Church, 727 Harlem Avenue • Glenview, IL  60025-4278 

847-729-1015• www.glenviewumc.org 
 

 
 
 
 

   

http://www.glenviewumc.org/

